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27th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Parent/teacher meetings  

Thank you to everyone who came in for parent/teacher meetings this week. It’s always a good 

opportunity to share the great work between home and school. There were many very positive 

comments and recognition of progress over the year and for some of our soon to be leavers, progress 

over their time at school.  

 

Autism Accreditation Survey 

Can I just remind you all to please fill in the Autism Accreditation family surveys for our re-

accreditation which is taking place soon. The deadline for completed surveys is next Thursday and 

your feedback contributes towards the assessment so we really appreciate you taking the time to do 

this. The survey can be found here 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=rtTbA7Baj0yW8XLXJWAEGGDkRDmmqA1Pv

hgYzk4D-xJUQjBZUDZLMlg0SEUyUElDMFk4WjRXTVE3Ti4u&route=shorturl 

 

Heat Warning  

The weather forecast for next Monday and Tuesday is very high. Please do send your child into 

school wearing cool clothing to help them. We are taking additional actions to try to cool the building 

as it is very hot inside by ordering additional fans for classrooms. We will also be making some 

timetable changes to ensure that everyone is able to stay as cool as possible. Please do let us know if 

you think your child may need some extra support around this or may find it difficult. 

 

Family Support 

Since Harriet has returned to working at Spa Camberwell, her hours changed. If you need to make an 

appointment to see Harriet please let a member of staff in the main office know and they will book you 

in. If Harriet is not available to meet you when you need some assistance a member of the SMT will 

meet with you to help you.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and stay cool. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 
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